
From: Betty McAskie 
Sent: 09 August 2023 16:38 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler 
Subject: Planning Application 2023/2510/P 
 
Ref 2023/2519/P One Museum Street 
Ref 2023/2653/L 
 
As a long time resident of London and former planning officer, I wish to OBJECT 
to the above application. I have visited the site and shocked that yet another 
application has been received. The application should be refused on the 
grounds that It is out of keeping with the surrounding area, and will destroy a 
potentially attractive little area that has suffered too much neglect.  
 
1. It will severely damage the character of the local conservation areas, which 
includes important listed buildings. The older buildings on the site can be 
refurbished as they add character and history to the area.  
2. The existing tower should not be demolished, and a higher and bigger 
building is completely inappropriate.  
This little historic pocket provides such a delightful surprise as you walk 
through the area, that it really must be preserved and enhanced.  
 
Betty McAskie 
N103PB 
 


